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June 18, 2020 
 
To the Parents/Guardians of Martha Currie Students, 
 
In this highly unusual year, it’s hard to believe we only have one week to go!  Our staff is still doing a 
lot of great work over this last bit of time.  Please remember to collect your child’s summative report at 
the time scheduled with your classroom teacher(s).  Also, please remember that the 25th is an Early 
Dismissal (1:30pm). 
 
We’d like to acknowledge the great leadership of our grade 7’s.  In a year that we could not do a Sports 
Day, it was nice to see the in-school students have a chance to run some fun, non-sharing, physical 
activities for the grades K-6 classes.  Thanks to Mme D. Ariello for spearheading the idea. 
 
On behalf of the staff, we would like to give a huge thank you to our PAC for the very thoughtful gift 
bags they gave in-lieu of doing a Staff Luncheon.  It was very appreciated! 
 
With every year, we sadly say good-bye to some of our staff members and look forward to working 
with new ones.  We would like to wish the absolute best next year to the following people: 
Classroom and/or Job-Share Teachers: 
A. Holmes 
B. Smythe 
J. Mitchell 
J. Noakes 
J. Parhar 
J. Reyes 
R. Froese 
T. Offer 
 
Support Staff: 
A. Kellaway (LST- taking a Leave for the year) 
B. Okyere (Int. Prep) 
L. Johnson (CYCW- special congratulations on your retirement!) 
N. Bolognese (counsellor) 
S. McCuaig (counsellor) 
 
EA’s 
A. Enkurs (special congratulations on your retirement!) 
E. Kovacs 
E. Morales 
 
We are hoping to get some of them back next year, but, for now, we offer a fond adieu. 
 
                over 

 

 



New to our school will be the following people: 
Kelsey Green   -Job-Sharing with Mme Correia 
Kirsten O'Connor -Primary Teacher 
Matt Geisler  -Intermediate Teacher 
Melanie Miki  -Counsellor 
Nalini Appadoo -Primary Teacher 
Pami Dosanjh  -joining our IST team 
 
 
We look forward to saying goodbye to our Grade 7’s at a series of small group celebrations on 
Wednesday!  It’s not the bye you deserve, but our grade 7 team is excited to do what we can for you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Bobby Samra   and   Rachel Ladd 
  (Principal)         (Vice-Principal) 
 


